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October Meeting Notes: 8 members attended the meeting. We 
discussed the BASIC MOVEMENTS OF FISH, pgs. 18-24 in the 
Home Study Course.  We also discussed the use of electronics.  
 
November Meeting:   
The next meeting of the Illinois Spoonpluggers will be on 
Thursday, November 11th 2010 at 7:15 PM at the Elk Grove 
Village Public Library. Club meetings are held on the second 
Thursday of the month. The October meeting will be held in the 
Group study room. 
 
Club Notes: Craig Hubbard will be setting up the reservations 
for the club Christmas Party at Giordano's in Westchester (2150 
South Mannheim Road, Westchester, IL) 
 
 
Fishing Reports: Jim Duplex, Bob Roels, Jim Taylor,         
Rick Matus, Jim Perillo, Frank Cipira And Mike Lynch, Have 
all Been prowling their favorite fall fishing lake’s with some 
outstanding catches. . Its Awesome to see hardworking 
Spoonpluggers rewarded with great fish. I will let the pictures 
speak for themselves 
 



 
 

                 Jim found his MOJO 
 





 



 
 
 
 

SPOONPLUGGER WEB SITES :  
Spoonpluggers of America: 

nsoa.info 
Buck’s Baits: 

buckperry.com 
Discussion Board, links, and more: 

spoonplugger.net  
Newsletter Editor: Mike Lynch Mlynch7734@hotmail.com 708 655 7667 



 


